
PUPIL 
POST 

The feast of Christ the King 
26th November 2023



The
School Parliament 

Team 
have been 

incredibly busy 
sorting some of 

our new playtime 
equipment that 

our amazing 
PSA 

has funded. 
Thank you!



One of our Y4 children wrote a heartfelt letter to Rishi Sunak 
about climate change in his English lesson. 

We decided to send it and on Monday he received a reply.



'WHAT DID STANLEY TURN 
HIS STICK INTO 

DURING THE STORY?’
The children in Reception 

practised their partner talk 
when thinking about this 

question. 
They could remember lots of 

details and were ready to share 
with the class.



Reception 
were excited to 

explore the 
outside area and 

thought about 
how to rescue 

the animals from 
the ice, using 
sticks to trace 
letters in the 

sand.



Year 6 exploring the 
thoughts of the 

main character, AJ, 
in our class text, 

'Running on Empty'.



The children 
in Reception 

drew and 
printed 

autumn trees 
this week.

Look at those 
beautiful 
colours!



Year 6 have been learning about the wonderful work of Pedro Opeka.



In preparation for our soup making next week, the Reception children 
have been learning how to chop safely. 

They rolled out their play-doh and cut it into lots of pieces.



Year 1 had fun experimenting and 
predicting to discover the 

absorbency of different materials.



Observing the 
properties of materials 
to see how well they 

absorb water.



We started 
Wednesday with 

a wonderful 
assembly about 

our theme of 
the week, 

Kindness.



Mrs Whitty 
revealed the new 
play equipment 
in assembly to 

the whole 
school.

Big thanks to 
the PSA for all 

their hard work!



Nursery 
class -

making 
independent 

choices.



Great 
excitement 
in Yr. 1 as 

they 
prepared 
to make 

smoothies! 



Year 1 enjoyed 
making smoothies



Chopping, blending, pouring 
and tasting! “Yummy and healthy!” 

Great fun!



This week in the 
Nursery class.





Children in 
Year 4 used 
counters to 
add in 25's



Reception had a very 
busy week; we have been 

artists, story tellers, writers 
and chefs.



Pupils from our choir represented 
us at Westminster Cathedral 

on Saturday. 
The children’s voices were angelic!



Where would we be without our wonderful 
team of PSA volunteers (big and small)?! 

A huge thank you to all those who volunteer 
at our fundraising events and behind the 

scenes; we couldn’t do it without you!
A huge thank you to everyone who supported our 

Christmas jumper/hats/donut/cookie sale on 
Friday. We raised £175.68!

DON’T FORGET TO BUY YOUR CHRISTMAS DISCO 
TICKETS by 10pm this Friday 1st December. 

Please visit http://pta-events.co.uk/svdppsa to buy 
your ticket. 

We’ve just had another fabulous prize sent 
through to add to our already huge list of prizes -

a family ticket for Woburn safari park.

DON’T FORGET TO RETURN YOUR COMPLETED 
RAFFLE TICKET STUBS AND MONEY TO SCHOOL BY 

THIS FRIDAY 1ST DECEMBER

https://t.co/F1hQUIOXXo




A huge thank you to those who purchased books from the fair! 
Every time you bought - we earnt rewards!



Please read 
and reflect 

together upon 
this week’s 

gospel. 
The theme is
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